Dear Workshop Attendees,

Thank you for agreeing to participate in the CCSF: Collective Collaboration for a Shared Future workshop. As you know, we will be meeting on December 6, 2013 from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Thanks to generous support from the San Francisco State University President and the SFSU Academic, the workshop will be hosted at the Seven Hills Conference Center located on the SFSU campus. Directions are available here: 

http://www.sfsu.edu/~meetings/location.html

And a map of the campus is available here:

http://www.sfsu.edu/~sfsumap/
[bookmark: _GoBack]
We have a full day of interesting activities and informative presentations for you. For your convenience, a workshop agenda has been attached to this email. We know how busy the end of the semester can be, but please take a few moments to review the attached Participant Guidelines and complete one (very quick!) homework assignment:

Homework Assignment to Bring to the Workshop:
Please jot down a few thoughts in response to the following question:  What does City College of San Francisco do well?

We look forward to meeting and working with you on Friday.

Sincerely,

Phil R. Smith
North Representative, Academic Senate for California Community Colleges (ASCCC);
Chair, ASCCC Accreditation Committee;
Mathematics Professor, American River College.

Kevin Bontenbal
President, Academic Senate, Cuesta College
Instructional Technology Librarian

Katie Townsend-Merino
Professor of Psychology
Phi Theta Kappa Advisor
Palomar College

Deborah Wulff
Vice President of Academic Affairs, Cuesta College
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